[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians:

	As we begin the third month of the school year, teachers are ready to provide you with some feedback on your child’s learning progress.  Thank you, in advance, for taking time to meet your child(ren)’s teacher(s) on-line on November 19th.  This is an important time to celebrate your child(ren)’s growth and understand how to support his/her challenges at home.  

· Parent-teacher conferences will be held in the afternoon and evening of Thursday, November 19th.  This is an early dismissal day.  Interviews will be held online.  To book your time, please see instructions below and go to millstream.schoolappointments.com.  You need to book your appointment time by Monday, November 16th.   

(Instruction guide pasted here) 

· Message from our Librarian, Mme Tanner: 

Don’t forget, our school is hosting a Scholastic Virtual Book Fair from November 16th to 27th.

The Virtual Book Fair is a fantastic way to continue to give our students access to the books they want to read. We’re excited that you will be able to shop
together, selecting the books that inspire your readers, from the comfort of home.

All purchases benefit our school and earn Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s classrooms and library.

When it’s time to shop, visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this link:

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5149358 

Before our Fair begins, click the link to:
· SAVE it to your browser
· WATCH videos of popular new titles
· PREVIEW our Featured Books

Watch for news leading up to our Scholastic Virtual Book Fair!

Happy reading!
· SAVE THE DATE:  The next PAC Online Event is November 10th @ 7:30pm. Interview with musician Leeroy Stagger and our music teacher, Mr. Tim Croft. Draw prizes, hot lunch update, update from the Principal, and fundraising opportunities. 

· Purdy’s Holiday Chocolate Fundraiser:
Order chocolate online—>Millstream PAC gets $$!
Help us meet our goal of raising $1,000. 
https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/384795-79412
· REMINDER:  There is no school on Remembrance Day, Wednesday, November 11th 

· Daytime Parenting Group (Preteens): This program is offered Wednesdays, 11-12:30 pm via Zoom beginning November 18th.  The program will run approximately 10 weeks.  Please see attached for more details. 

(Insert Flyer) 

